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MARINE CORPS AIR STATION YUMA, Ariz. – The U.S. Air Force and Marine Corps 
published the final Legislative Environmental Impact Statement for the extension of the Barry M. 
Goldwater Range land withdrawal and proposed Gila Bend addition today. 
 
The final LEIS proposal aims to renew land withdrawal of the BMGR, a 1.7-million-acre area in 
southern Arizona used for military training and environmental conservation efforts, consideration to 
increase the range boundary by an additional 2,366 acres in the vicinity of Gila Bend Air Force Aux 
Field, and make no changes to the administrative management responsibilities. The preferred 
alternative identified in the LEIS proposes to extend the land withdrawal for an additional 25 years.  
 
The final proposal incorporated comments received from the public review period, which ran from 
January 15 to March 1, 2021. 
 
With the completion of the final LEIS, the Air Force and Marine Corps are submitting the land 
withdrawal case file, including the LEIS, to the Department of the Interior. Thereafter, it will be 
submitted to Congress for legislative action. 
 
To view the final LEIS, please visit the project website: www.barry-m-goldwater-LEIS.com.  
 
For questions on the BMGR Land Withdrawal, please email the Luke AFB Public Affairs Office at 
56fw.pa@us.af.mil or Marine Corps Air Station Yuma at MCASYuma_media@usmc.mil.    
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